
Music is at the heart of Francis Holland. We have opportunities for all girls to 
explore their musical pursuits, including a variety of orchestras, choirs and 
ensembles. Singing is very strong in the school.

It is an exciting time to be a music scholar at Francis Holland. We develop our 
advanced musicians and music scholars through workshops and masterclass 
opportunities. Chamber Music is flourishing with girls taking part in a variety of 
ensembles. We offer opportunities to contribute to musical events inside and 
outside of school

Co-curricular Commitment

We expect a full commitment to the musical life of the school from scholars and 
exhibitioners. Girls take part in a number of activities including the orchestra and 
choir. We encourage leadership roles for scholars so they set an example to others.

Performance

Music scholars are expected to play at Open Days and other events as required. 
They play during Monday, Wednesday and Friday morning whole-school assemblies 
and at other performances, when required. 

GCSE/A level Music

We hope scholars consider taking GCSE/A level Music. Public exams present the 
opportunity for girls to develop musicianship, engage with peers, explore music 
history, and develop compositional skills.

What Scholars can expect from Francis Holland Regent’s Park

Scholars can expect commitment from the Music department to further their  
musical development by having engaging opportunities to develop in a way that 
balances academic and musical life. We want our scholars to feel that they are a vital 
part of the school and Scholars are reviewed annually to assess their progress and 
reward commitment.

There are ten music scholars and four music exhibitioners currently at Francis Holland. 

For further information on our Music Scholars’ Programme, please contact the 
Assistant Head of Teaching & Learning, Ms Kristina Lewis, kristina.lewis@fhs-nw1.org.uk 

The Music Scholars’ Programme
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